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One day Seminar on “Gender Perspective of Child Rights in Sweden and India” on 

18.02.2013

Department of Women’s Studies, Bharathidasan University organized a one day seminar on 

Gender Perspective on Child Rights in Sweden and India” on 18th February 2013. A team from 

Save the Children , Sweden, Ms Ms.Rebecca Padar, Ms.Sandra Ammitzboll, Ms. Anna Sandkall 

and others were invited as resource persons to share their experience on Child Rights in Sweden 

and India. They explained that the Save the Children Movement was started at New Delhi. 

Before independence it was like a voluntary organization and after the independence, the 

movement started working for rights of the children. Ms. Anna Sandkall talked about the need 

for training on child rights to generate awareness.  She discussed about training manual prepared 

and sought for the inputs from the participants.  The manual will be used for creating awareness 

among the children whose rights are denied. The manual consists of eight components which 

include gender as one component. After discussing with the participants, Ms.Rebecca Padar 

expressed that they realized, every components in the manual should be sought in a gender 

perspective. Participants interacted with the team and shared their views related to child rights. 

Vote of the Thanks proposed by one of the participants.


